
Ms. Thompson's AP Spanish class participated in the "Escribo en Español" contest, a highly 
competitive literacy contest statewide.  The following award winners were awarded 
at the ceremony held on May 27th at the University of Washington:    
  
Next to Ms. Thompson is Tiffany Navas, 3rd place, Spanish Speakers-Poetry; in the middle, 
Claudia Dessirée Ortac, received an Honorable Mention in Spanish Speakers-Narrative and 
Leydi Cárdenas Ríos, 3rd place, Spanish Speakers-Narrative. 
 


